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This month’s meeting 
will highlight Kitchen 
Hood Design.  We look 
forward to seeing you 
at the meeting.  Don’t 
forget to RSVP.   
 
Please see one of your 
Chapter  
representatives if you 
would like to have a 
topic discussed at our 
next BOG meeting. 
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Hello Everyone, 
 
 September is now in full swing.  All of the students are back 
in school, and we are starting to receive some badly needed 
rain.  Our August meeting was a great success.  We had a 
large turnout of members and guests.  I strongly encourage 
everyone to bring a guest to the September meeting. We 
really need our ASHRAE Fort Worth Chapter to experience  

President’s Message

real quality growth this year. 
 
On August 22nd, several of our Fort Worth Chapter Officers and Committee Chairs 
attended a “Brain Storming Session". The meeting was spearheaded by our CTTC 
Chairman Jen Jewers.  During this session, we came up with several exciting ideas for 
future meetings, plant tours, and technical sessions. 
 
In January, Rick O’Connor and I will be attending the Region VIII Strategic Planning 
Meeting/President-Elect training.  Rick O’Connor will be in President-Elect training for the 
2007-2008 year. At the Strategic Planning Meeting, we are asked to submit names of 
candidates in the region to be proposed for ASHRAE officers and various committee chairs.
Please contact me if you would like to nominate someone from our chapter to serve at the 
regional or society level of ASHRAE. I need this information as soon as possible so that I 
may bring their name forward in January. 
 
We have penciled in Mr. Terry Townsend, our Society President, as our guest speaker for 
January.    The visit has yet to be confirmed by Mr. Townsend. Pending confirmation, 
secondary dates have been submitted to ASHRAE as well.  Mr. Townsend will give his 
Presidential Address and a program titled “The ASHRAE Promise: A Sustainable Future”. 
 
Thank you for coming to the last monthly meeting. I look forward to seeing everyone this 
month as well.  Please remember to RSVP for the meeting by September 18th.  Contact 
me at sellis@enviromaticsystems.com. 
 
Please visit the Ft. Worth Chapter website at http://www.ashrae-ftw.org/ for a variety of 
useful information such as current and past newsletters, monthly meeting schedule and 
links to other chapters. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Sid Ellis, Jr. 
Chapter President 
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September 20th Program:   “Commercial Kitchen Hood Design” 
Speaker: David Loscheon with Captive Aire  
 
David Loscheon is the Regional Manager for Captive Aire Systems in the Northern Texas Region.  He studied 
Mechanical Engineering at the Univ. of Illinois at Champaign, IL.  He's been a part of Captive Aire Systems for 3 years.  
Captive Aire Systems is the nation's largest manufacturer of commercial kitchen ventilation equipment since 1971.  
Captive-Aire is known for its most competitive pricing and the fastest and most reliable lead times in the industry. 
 
 
Have you ever asked any of the following questions: “What type of kitchen hood do I need for this application?” “Do I 
need make-up air for this hood and should it be tempered?”  
“What is the difference in Hood Ratings (Type I or Type II)?”  
 
If you have ever asked these questions or any others related to kitchen hood design and application then join us at the 
September 20th Chapter Luncheon meeting  
 

Board of Governors Meeting Minutes           
ASHRAE August 16, 2006 BOG Meeting: 

• BOG Reports. 
• Attendees:  Sid Ellis, Rick O’Connor, David James, Jay Martin, John Maryak, Garrett Brown, Don Harden, Gary 

Wolf, W.O. Kelly, Dennis Sutton, Tony Finch, Ian Bost, and Jennifer Jewers 
 

Meeting called to order at 10:50 am by Sid Ellis, Chapter President.  Art Giesler DRC Region VIII attended the 
BOG meeting. 
 

Reports: 
• President-Elect:  Rick O’Connor Need all reports 1-week after meeting to allow sufficient time to put 

together the newsletter for the chapter.      
• Secretary: David James -  No Report 
• Treasurer: Jay Martin - Audit was completed in August Current Balance is $4,305.50 

Board of Governors: 
• Committee Chairs: 
• Membership Promotion: Garrett Brown, Need to schedule a brain storm meeting to discuss seminars. 
• Student Activities: Tony Finch, will get with Student Chapters to have them attend Winter Meeting. 
• Chapter Technology Transfer: Jennifer Jewers, Working on scheduling speakers for meetings. 
• Research Promotion: John Maryak, Officers and BOG to donate $100.00 to research this year.  Checks 

from Officers and BOG due September 20th. Working on getting a Fall Golf Tournament scheduled. 
• Refrigeration: Dennis Sutton, Will work with Jennifer on speakers and scheduling possible plant tour. 
• Honors and Awards: Don Hardin, Will present Wayne Frazell with the Distinguished Service Award. 

Work on future chapter service awards. Asked for volunteers to monitor Winter Meeting January 2007 in 
Dallas 

• Newsletter: Rick O’Connor, Will take officers and BOG pictures for Therm. 
• Webmaster: No Report 
• Historian: Ian Bost, Will help Rick O’Connor with pictures for the Therm. 
• Special Events: W.O. Kelly Announced the Christmas Party will be December 20, 2006 at the Petroleum 

Club. 
 



 
 

Chapter Meeting Minutes                    

Page 3 of 8 

Meeting called to order at 12:00 pm 8/16/2006 
 

• Sid Ellis, Chapter President presiding. Sid welcomed everyone with (55) members and (14) guests. 
• Jay Martin introduced guests. 
• Members did self-introduction 
• The meeting minutes were approved from last month by W.O. Kelly 
• President Sid Ellis introduced the 2006 and 2007 Officers, Board of Governors, and Committee Chairs. 
• Sid Ellis introduced Art Giesler DRC Region VIII to discuss ASHRAE and Region VIII. 
• Don Hardin and Art Giesler presented Wayne Frazell with the Distinguished Service Award  

 
 
New Business: 

• We will changing how we do the name tags this year. 
• Sid announced at the Christmas Party we will be having a silent auction.  We will auction off the Bobby Bragen 

Memorabilia that was given to the chapter during the Past Presidents Dinner meeting.  
• There will be two (2) Golf Tournaments this year. 

• Old Business: 
• At Christmas Party we will have a silent auction for Research Promotion 
• Engraved name tags for Past President, Officers, and Membership get guest name tags. 
• Discussed PAOE points. 
 

• New Business: 
• Art Giesler wants each Chapter in Region VIII to donate $1,000.00 at the Winter Meeting for 

member’s night out. 
• Get Roster out as soon as possible. 
• Need to get meeting dates to Kathy 
• Discussed location and date for Past President Night in June. 
• Meeting Adjourned 11:30 am    

 

Board of Governors Meeting Minutes continued:       



 
 

Programs Committee        Jennifer Jewers 

August 16, 2006  Proper Hydronic Boiler 
Application 
September 20, 2006  Kitchen Hood 
Design 
October 18, 2006  TBD 
November 15, 2006  TBD 
December 20, 2006  Christmas Party 
January 17, 2007  TBD 
February 21, 2007  TBD 
March 21, 2007  TBD 
April 18, 2006  TBD 
    CRC Oklahoma City 
May 16, 2006  TBD 
June 20, 2006  Past Presidents and     
    Officer Induction            
July    Summer Break 

Meeting Information:  
Date of Meeting 8/16/2006 

Members 55 

Guests   14 

Total: 0 

Financial Data:  

Starting Balance: $4,305.50 

Deposits:  

Luncheon Receipts $1,320.00 

Dues $595.00 

ASHRAE Research $10.00 

Interest on Checking $0.33 

 $0 

Subtotal $1,925.33 
Payments:  

Petroleum Club Luncheon $1,214.57  

Past Presidents Pen  $125.00 

Website Domain Fee $46.98 

Subtotal $0 
  

New Balance as of 9/1/06 $4,844.28 
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Treasurer’s Report         Jay W. Martin

Editor’s Note             Rick O’Connor 

Well it’s my turn for the Newsletter.  I ask that if you would 
find any errors, please bring these to my attention so that 
corrections can be made.  If you have any interesting 
articles or announcements that you would like included in 
the Therm, please send them to me. 

rick.o’connor@carrier.utc.com.   

The information should pertain to the Chapter, its 
members, Region VIII or Society. 

RSVP for this month’s Chapter meeting at  

sellis@enviromaticsystems.com 
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Chapter Officers 
President Sid Ellis (972) 206-2590 sellis@enviromaticsystems.com 
President-Elect Rick O’Connor (972) 789-3420 rick.o'connor@carrier.utc.com 
Secretary David James (817) 921-5434 djames@haroldjames.com 
Treasurer Jay W.  Martin (817) 735-6756 Jay.martin@c-b.com 
BOARD OF GOVERNORS  
 W.O. Kelly (817) 714-0504 wok59ag@aol.com 
 John Maryak (817) 281-6165 johnm@texasairsystems.com 

 Buddy Pace (817) 281-6165 buddyp@texasairsystems.com 
COMMITTEE CHAIRS  
Attendance Sid Ellis (817) 206-2590 sellis@enviromaticsystems.com 
Student Activities Tony Finch (817) 281-6165 tonyf@texasairsystems.com 
CTTC Jennifer R. Jewers (817) 222-8642 jennifer.jewers@c-b.com 
Historian Ian Bost (817) 338-1277 ibost@bhbinc.com 
Membership Garrett Brown (817) 878-4242 gsb@summitmep.com 
Research Promotion John Maryak (817) 281-6165 johnm@texasairsystems.com 
Newsletter Editor Rick O’Connor (972) 789-3420 rick.o’connor@carrier.utc.com 
Refrigeration Dennis Sutton (817) 624-0820 dennis.sutton@haroldjames.com 
Honors and Awards Don Hardin (817) 292-6904 dchardin@swbell.net 
Webmaster John Rhodes (817) 336-0543 jrhodes@fribergassociates.com 
 

Got questions? 

Your Chapter Officers are 
available to help you. 
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Web Site Features Improved Technology and Navigation 
ASHRAE Unveils Redesigned Web Site 
 
ATLANTA - With a focus on ease of navigation and new technology, the American Society of Heating, 
Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE) has unveiled its redesigned Web site, 
www.ASHRAE.org. 
 An improved web site is a corner stone of fulfilling the society's new Strategic Plan, which calls for 
sustainability leadership, world-class educational programs, a raised public profile and global access to 
technical information. A refined Google-powered search engine has been added, and site visitors will 
benefit from the site's 100% uptime and increased speed. The new, simpler design incorporates a 
technology that will integrate with the new member database that goes live this fall, allowing members to 
easily access subscription management tools for e-Lists and newsletters, and account history for events, 
purchases and dues.  
 "The ASHRAE web site is the key component of the Society's strategy to provide membership 
service and technical information to the industry," says Steve Comstock, director of publications and 
education. "With the new technology incorporated into the site, our members and key audiences will be able 
to access crucial information faster and with greater ease." 
 Upon logging into the site, members will have access to the MYASHRAE section where they will be 
able to use the site to reflect their specific interests. Members can sign up for e-mail updates when updated 
content has been added to a particular section, and a lost password function allows users to quickly retrieve 
forgotten passwords. 
  
The simplified site navigation is now broken into six tabbed sections: 
 
         . Members (formerly Membership) 
         . Publications (formerly Education and Publications) 
         . Technology (formerly Technology and Standards)  
         . Education   (formerly Education and Publications) 
         . Events (formerly Meetings and Events), and 
         . Students (formerly Student Zone) 
 
        Content from the previous site's About Us section now occupies a position at the top left of 
ASHRAE.org under a new About Us section. 
 The upgraded site will also include a redesigned bookstore upon the section's completion in 
December. ASHRAE, founded in 1894, is an international organization of 55,000 persons. ASHRAE fulfills 
its mission of advancing heating, ventilation, air conditioning and refrigeration to serve humanity and 
promote a sustainable world through research, standards writing, publishing and continuing education. 
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 ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Next Meeting 9/20/2006 
Petroleum Club 39th Floor 
Carter-Burgess Building 
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August Meeting Pics 
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Month Day Name Month Day Name Month Day Name 
9 1 Leon Biddy 9 13 Bob Stodghill 9 24 Robert Hamos 
9 1 Randy Morrison 9 13 Bill Poole 9 24 Paul Cook 
9 1 Gerald Chessmore 9 13 John Sisk 9 27 Bruce Brand 
9 2 Rick Cyr 9 15 Tony Finch 9 27 Gerald Maloney 
9 6 Claude Wilkinson 9 18 Wes Humphrey 9 27 Taylor Moody 
9 8 John Burr 9 20 Rush Klein 9 30 Glenn Harvey 
9 12 Ashok Deshpande 9 20 Chad Leveritt 9   
9 12 David Meier 9 24 Buford New 9   

 

We have several of our own members that will be one year older during the month of September. Give 
them a call and wish them a happy birthday. 

Statements made in this publication are not expressions of the American Society of Heating, Refrigerating, 
and Air-Conditioning Engineers or of the Fort Worth Chapter of ASHRAE and may not be reproduced without
special written permission of the Fort Worth Chapter of ASHRAE. 

RICK O’CONNOR 
2201 Midway Rd. 
Suite 200 
Carrollton, TX 75006 
rick.o’connor@carrier.utc.com 

 

2006-2007 Meetings 
Petroleum Club 39th Floor 
Wednesday September 20, 2006 
10:45 AM BOG 
11:30 AM Lunch 
12:00 PM Program 
 
This month’s chapter meeting “Proper Hydronic Boiler Application” 
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Chapter Meeting 
September 20, 2006 

 
BOG………..10:45am 
Lunch………11:45 am. 
Program.…..12:00pm. 

 
Petroleum Club 

777 Main St. 
Fort Worth, TX 76102 

Email RSVP 
sellis@enviromaticsystems.

com 
 

 
 
 

We’re on the Web 
www.ashrae-ftw.org 
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